
   

 

In the next ten months we will hear information we have heard before, and things we will 
hear for the first time.  It will be the year of a “simplified Year End Report” and the 
year we celebrate our veterans, our freedom and our patriotism.   

It WILL ALSO be the year we continue to work together to strengthen our 
organization. 

 

As.your.Americanism.Chair.and.Patriotic.Instructor?.I.simply.to.ask.two.things.of.
you¿ 

1) Pass on the need to read.and.respond to the monthly reports 
2) Encourage the members in your District to send pictures (text 920.475.0789 

or email sslamers@gmail.com) as often as a patriotic celebration, symbol, or 
event inspires them from now until June 1, 2025.   I will need the District, 
Auxiliary name and number with each photo. 

Thank you for what you do for our veterans, and for promoting Americanism every 
day! 

ΩGod.bless.our.United.States.of.America.Ω 
 
Sally Lamers 24-25 VFWA Patriotic Instructor and Americanism Chair  
1861 Oakridge Road, Neenah, WI 54956  sslamers@gmail.com  
920.475.0789 *please leave a message* 

2024-2025 VFWA 

Americanism Report 

August General Orders 

mailto:sslamers@gmail.com
mailto:sslamers@gmail.com

